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Mr. James C. Keppler, Regional Administrator
Region III
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Your letter of October 1, 1984 (Log No. 1-1037), regarding the Performance
Appraisal Inspection 50-346/84-19, identified specific weaknesses with the
General Employee Training (GET) Program, at the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power
Station, Unit No. 1.

Specifically, the Nuclear Quality Assurance Manual and AD 1807.00, Control
of Conditions Adverse to Quality, place a high reliance on the ability of
all employees to recognize and identify conditions adverse to quality, and
this topic was not covered in the GET Program.

In Toledo Edison's letter of December 14, 1984 (Serial No. 1-488), a commit-
ment was made to revise the GET Quality Assurance Module by February 1, 1985.
Included in the revision to the module is a discussion on the philosophy of
quality assurance, including an individual's responsibility to the Quality
Assurance Program.

This portion was scheduled to be presented by the President and Chief
Operating Officer of the Toledo Edison Company. After the module script
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was written and approved by the President of the Company, he became unavail-
able for photography and recording due to medical reasons. This has resulted
in the inability to complete the revision to the module by the scheduled date.

The revised GET Quality Assurance module will be completed by February 28,
1985.

- Very truly yours,
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